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Sunday February 14. 2016 
 

MASS TIME 
SUNDAY AT 12:00 (Noon)  

Communion Service Tuesdays at 11:00 am 
 followed by Adoration until Noon 

 
CCD Classes will be the 1st and 3rd Sundays each month 

February date February  21st, 2016 
March dates Mar 6 and Mar. 20, 2016 

April dates April 3rd and April 17th 
May dates May 1st and May 15th, 2016 

 
 

STATIONS OF THE CROSS EACH FRIDAY 
DURING LENT AT 7:00 pm 
EVERYONE  WELCOME 

 
 

Second Collection today will be  Black & White US Mission 

We have been asked by the Diocese to take up a collection Feb. 21 
for the Disaster Relief  2016.  The money will be distributed by the 
Diocese to those  that have been in the eye of the storms to help with 
immediate and long term needs of their people. 
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Eucharistic Ministers  -  
Feb. 14 – Carol Confer, Kathy Bosak, Cathy Surkosky  
Feb. 21 – Ann Verbanec, Bill Sinclair, Norma Muck 
Feb. 28 – Sandy Rockey, Jeff Field, Kathy Bosak 
Please give the assigned Eucharistic Ministers time to reach the altar before you 
step in to substitute.  They may not be at Mass but may have a substitute. 
Lectors – 
Feb. 14 – Bill Sinclair, Michelle Ash 
Feb. 21 – Jeff Field, KB Booner 
Feb. 28 – Ryan Johnson, Jim Hodgson 
Thank you to those Lectors who cannot serve but find a substitute 
 
Mass Intentions –  
Feb. 14 -  Soul of Charles Dadey (Father of Fr. Neil Dadey, by the Parish   
Feb. 21 – Soul of Helen Luttrell, Mark & Martha Borkowski 
Feb. 28  - Honor of Beth Harvath by the Family   

  Offering for February 7, 2016 
  Cash    -  $   239.99 
  Checks - $ 1,787.00 
  Total    -  $2,026.00  
 
Announcements to be added to the bulletin should be emailed to 
carolconfer@comcast.net.  Please have all items that you would like 
included in the bulletin emailed by MONDAY at 4:00 pm.  When I 
receive a request for the bulletin, you should receive a reply to verify my 
receipt of information.     
 
***To schedule a mass intention for a family member or friend, living 
or deceased, please contact Carol Confer.  carolconfer@comcast.net . 
 
***  Place prayer petitions in the book next to Infant of Prague statue at 
the back of the church.  The rosary is prayed for these petitions at 1:00 
p.m. on the fourth Thursday of each month.  All are welcome.    
 
Prayer shawl group meets Tuesdays at 10:00 am.    
 
Reminder:  If on Tuesday the Penns Valley School District is closed, 
there will NO Communion Service and Adoration that day, nor will the 
Prayer Shawl ladies be meeting.   
 
Eucharistic Ministers – please take care of vessels after Mass 
 



 
Upcoming Dates: 
… Tuesday - March 2, 2016 Bishop Mark will be at St. John’s for 
a Youth Holy Hour.  More information will be forthcoming. 
… Good Friday – St. Kateri at 7:00 pm 
… Easter Sunday – Mass will be at Noon 
… Stations of the Cross each Friday during Lent at 7:00 pm 
 
Envelopes for Easter Flower donations are at the back of the 
church.  Please complete and return with your donation in the 
collection basket  
 
2016 Annual Catholic Appeal: 
Your generous contribution to the Annual Catholic Appeal is 
an act of Mercy. It provides the means for so many ministries 
of our diocese to have a direct impact in the lives of those who 
long for what really matters, to know and experience the 
person of Jesus and his abundant Mercy and Love.	
  
On behalf of the thousands of persons who will be the 
beneficiaries of your gift to our Annual Catholic Appeal, 
thank you for your sacrifice and your generous support 
during this Year of  Mercy.           	
   Bishop	
  Mark	
  Bartchak	
   	
  

With the beginning of  Lent, St. John’s will again have their 
Lenten Fish Fry on Friday from 4:00 to 7:00 pm.   New Menu.  	
  

	
  Liturgical Reflection … JUBILEE YEAR OF MERCY 
      Throughout the weeks of Lent in this Jubilee of Mercy, the 
Diocese will reflect on the Corporal Works of Mercy.  These are 
seven ways to do almsgiving the forty days of Lent.  This first 
week the works to feed the hungry and give drink to the thirsty 
are highlighted.    We share our own resources with others.  Have 
you ever made lunch or dinner for the family – or picked dinner 
up for someone at the drive-through?  Even made a peanut butter 
and jelly sandwich for a younger sister or brother?  Ever poured a 
glass of milk or water for someone?  Is there a place in  your 
community that collects food for the hungry?  Maybe a monetary 
donation can be given to aid the starving and thirsty beyond our 
borders.  To do this we may have to go without something we like 
to have, but don’t actually need.  God’s mercy shines through our 
acts. 2016 Diocese of Altoona-Johnstown, Liturgy Office,  Hollidaysburg, PA 

                                                

	
  

 
Altar Servers who are scheduled to serve mass are to report to the 
Priest in the Sacristy no later than 15 minutes prior to Mass start 
time. Thank You! 

Feb. 14 Nicholas Fisher Lily Nagle Adrian Gover 
Feb 21   Katie Romig Jackson Romig Tegan Weaver 
Feb. 28 Lucas Racette Patrick Johnson Annie Racette 

    
 

Revised Hospitality Schedule:   
Feb. 14 – Valentine’s Day 
Feb. 21 – Michelle Wise, Mary Montminy, Laureen Johnson 
Feb. 28 – Michelle Ash, Millie Turner, Kathy Wiest 
 
Please pray for the sick:  Father Val,  Harry and Virginia Henry, 
Amy Will, Jennifer Puma 
 
Six Day Candle Envelopes are in the back of the church.  Please 
return them with your donation in the collection basket	
  
 
The 2015 Church Contribution Letters/Statements are prepared and 
ready for pick-up in the Conference Room before or after Mass or on 
Tuesdays.  If you would like to  have your letter/statement  mailed to 
you, please email carolconfer@comcast.net with your  address.   

FOOD BANK DONATIONS:  We have a basket for donations in 
the back of the church for our Food Bank with New Hope Church, 
Spring Mills.  If you know of someone or a family in need of items 
other than food, please call the church or call Good Hope Lutheran 
Church.   
 
“2016 Men’s Retreat at OLV.  Please save-the-date for the upcoming 
Men’s Retreat at Our Lady of Victory Parish, May 13-15, 2016.  It will 
be a non-resident weekend retreat with the theme: Courageous – 
Catholic Men of Action (1 Cor 16:13).  There will be a number of 
interesting speakers, as well as opportunity for Mass, Reconciliation, 
and Adoration, along with small group discussions.  Additional 
details concerning schedule, cost and registration will be forthcoming 
shortly.  If you have questions, please contact Andy Mazzara 
at amazzara@aol.com or 814-571-2956.” 

 


